
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 June 2023 

Dear Lesley, 

Thank you for attending the Committee on 21 June. Members were intending to explore the use of 
Mandatory Informed Purchasing (MIP) to reduce Bovine TB with you; however, we did not reach 
these questions due to time constraints. 

Please could you update the Committee on the Welsh Government's latest position regarding MIP. 
Members are particularly interested in any possible coordination with the UK Government regarding 
the introduction of similar measures in England, and any actions you may be taking to ensure a 
consistent approach across the UK. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 
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